LESTER SWARTZ
P.0. BOX 4612
DEERFIELD BEACH, FL 33442-4612
TELEPHONE: (561) 392-1761
TELEFACSIMILE: (954) 340-3175

SENT BY TELEFACSIMILE TO: (202) 479-2971
AND BY ORDINARY U.S. MAIL

February 7, 1997

Mr. James Duff

Administrative Assistant to the

Chief Justice of the United States

c/o The Supreme Court of the United States
The Supreme Court Building

1 First Street, N.E.

Washington, D.C. 20543

Dear Mr. Duff,

This is a copy of my letter to the Clerk dated February 7, 1997 regarding my judicial misconduct
complaint filed against the Honorable Justice Kennedy. I respectfully request that you follow up on this.

For the record, I still have received no reply from you to my letter dated December 19, 1996 in
which I specifically requested that you address each of my deepest concems. I believe you owe me a

reply.

Once again, in the event you have not brought the previously communicated these most serious
and potentially scandalous matters to the attention of the Honorable Chief Justice, I strongly urge you to
do so.




